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-UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF 3L-STICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF fNVE5TD.;.,.7:1:N 

WA3HINDTON. D.C. 20535 

..`.az.-ch 15, 1973 

Mr. Emory L. Brown, Jr. 
Route 4, Box 82 
Squankum Road 
Farmingdale, New Jersey 07727 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

This is in reply to your letter of Fruary 9, 1973, 
requesting a copy of the results of the spectrogra:._:ic examinations 
performed on certain bullet fragments recovered -during the investigation 
of the assassination of President Kennedy. 

Mr. Marion Johnson, in charge of ote documents 
concerning, the Kennedy assassination at the Naricrsi Archives and 
Records Service, advised the information that you seek is reported 

' in Commission Document No. 81 b and Commissicn Document No. 205, 
Section II, pages 153-154, and available for public inspection. 

In view of the above, I suggest you ccnza.ct the National 
Archives and Records Service, Pennsylvania Avenue at 7th Street N. W., 
Washington, D. C., to obtain the information you z-uested. 

L. Patrick Gray, DI 
Acting Director 
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